
I would be more than happy to even go on the air if you wish. I'll forward letter as soon as I 
am back in my office on Monday.

Thanks,

Hector C. Fernandez, aia
architect

Hf architect, p.a.
239.330.8124   marco island
786.206.9895  miami
786.315.6764   cell

On Mar 17, 2017, at 11:42 AM, Wvoi Marconaples <wvoimarconaples@aol.com> wrote:

Mr. Fernandez,

Would you be so kind as to forward me a copy of your letter of resignation from the Planning 
board as we have had many calls to the Marco island radio station news dpt asking if we had 
any information about it.

I would like to include it in our local Marco newscasts as well as on the MARCO ISLAND APP
that everyone has on their smart phones.

Thanks in advance and good luck in the future.

Bob Ladd
WVOI 98.1 fm  1480 am
239-465-0259


